
 

 

Announcement of Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

Resume business operation of Bangna Branch  

Dear Valued Customer 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited would like to inform you that the 

renovation of Bangna Branch has been completed and will resume business 

operations from 8th February 2021 onwards. Our operating hours will be from 

Monday to Sunday between 11:00 - 18:00 hrs. 

 

 

 

  

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

  5th February 2021 


